
FIELD TRIP (PONDICHERRY) – XII D 

On September 29th, 2022 we the students of XII D visited Pondicherry for a field trip. We started 
from school at 6.00 AM and reached hotel Mamalla at 7.30 AM for breakfast and then started 
our journey to the Manakula Vinayakar temple at Puducherry and got blessings from the temple 
elephant at 9.30 AM and walked to the Aurobindo Ashram to experience their spiritual 
community at 10.00 AM. After which we were given an opportunity to explore Sri Aurobindo 
Handmade Paper factory at 10.45 AM. Our guide Mr. Gowrav helped us understand the process 
of paper making using various raw materials and demonstrated the paper making using cloth. 
We were permitted to touch and feel the materials during each process from scratch to output. 
And then we took a look at their showroom and purchased some of their recycled products. Then 
we visited beach and spent little bit time and drenched our legs in the gentle waves of the sea. 
We had our lunch at Sri Sarguru restaurant at 12.15 PM and started to Auroville-The city of dawn 
at 1.30 PM. We were taken to the video room to know the history of the Golden Globe. After 
which we walked together towards the Matrimandir and then returned back to the shopping 
malls of Auroville. Finally we had our evening snacks at 5.00 PM and reached back to school at 
8.00 PM. 

Overall, it was such an amazing experience which helped us to encounter the joy of infotainment. 
We convey our thanks to our school management, Teachers, Non Teaching Staff and parent 
volunteer.  

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 


